
The   National   Insurance  Board  (NIB)  is  seeking  qualified  Bahamian Contractors to 
bid on providing work to air-conditioning systems and ductwork at the Social Services 
Department, Ground Floor and Basement Level, located at the Wulff Road Local Office 
Building, Wulff Road, Nassau, N.P., Bahamas. 
 
Interested Contractors are required to send an email to nibtender@nib-bahamas.com, 
no later than Thursday, July 11, 2019, so that the tender documents can be distribut-
ed along with any updates, bid clarifications, and/or responses to queries can be issued 
by email by Tuesday, July 16, 2019.  
 

Proposals should be marked: 
AIR-CONDITIONING SYSTEMS WORKS AT 

NIB WULFF ROAD LOCAL OFFICE BUILDING, WULFF ROAD,  
NASSAU, N.P., BAHAMAS 

 
Bids should be addressed and submitted to: 

The Director 
The National Insurance Board 

NIB Headquarters Building 
Baillou Hill Road 

Nassau, Bahamas 
by  

Friday, July 26, 2019, at 12:00 pm 

The National Insurance Board reserves the right to accept or reject any or all bids 
that have been submitted for consideration. 

AIR-CONDITIONING SYSTEMS WORKS AT THE   

WULFF ROAD LOCAL OFFICE BUILDING, WULFF ROAD, NASSAU, N.P., BAHAMAS 


